From: Ramaiya, Jarrett

To: Hinatagen. Robert J; Slovick, Mark; Sibbet, David; Beddow, Donna
Subject: RE: 3800 12-010, 3910 120005, Soitec Solar Development
Date: Thursday, December 13, 2012 7:58:06 AM

Rob — looks good. Mark — were there any other folks that had requested to be noticed for all
solar/energy projects?

From: Hingtgen, Robert J

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 7:51 AM

To: Slovick, Mark; Ramaiya, Jarrett; Sibbet, David; Beddow, Donna
Subject: 3800 12-010, 3910 120005, Soitec Solar Development

Let me know if the following email is OK to send, or make any revisions you see fit.

Mr. Drury and Mr. Stearns,

In response to your letter dated December 12, 2012, please find our current Notice of Preparation
of an Environmental Impact Report (NOP) and related documents for the above-named project
online at:

http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/pds/ceqa/GPA12-010.html

Please be informed a public scoping meeting is scheduled for Tuesday December 18, 2012 in
Boulevard, CA as described on the last page of the NOP document.

We will place you on our list to be notified of all hearings and actions related to this project.

Thank you,

Robert Hingtgen, Planner llI

Planning and Development Services
5510 Overland Avenue, 3rd Floor

San Diego, CA 92123

Tel - (858) 694-3712

email - robert.hingtgen@sdcounty.ca.gov
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